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Notice of Meeting

The Planning Board has received a request to continue the following item, originally scheduled for the Planning Board meeting on Thursday, November 19, 2009 at 7:00 pm at City Hall Annex, Room 313, 120 Washington Street, to Thursday, December 3, 2009
Petition of SHALLOP LANDING AT COLLINS COVE PARTNERSHIP for a Wetlands and Flood Hazard District Special Permit, and for a Definitive Subdivision Plan, to allow the subdivision of 92,740 square feet of land between SZETELA LANE and FORT AVENUE, Salem, MA (Assessors Map 41, Lots 235, 236, 243, 244, 246, and 274) into fifteen (15) single-family house lots, the construction of fifteen (15) single-family homes, and the construction a new street off of Szetela Lane.
Applicant has requested to continue to December 3, 2009.

                                                                                                                     Charles M. Puleo,


Chairman
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